

OHIO PATROLMEN'S BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATION

800-457-4190 www.opba.com 800-457-4190

Dear Director:

In 2018 we will start emailing our communications to you. This will include meeting notices, Police Beat information requests and all flyers regarding events that we are hosting.

Please email me at <u>tnewcomer@opba.com</u>, mail this form back to PO Box 338003, North Royalton, OH 44133 or Fax it to 440-237-6446 to let me know your preference.

For those Directors that I have both the department and a personal email address for I will email to your personal email address unless you indicate otherwise.

Name	
I would like to continue to receive the mailings via the USPS	
Please email all communications to me at the following email address.	

Thank you in advance,

icia (

Tricia Newcomer, Office Manager

Ohio Patrolmen's Benevolent Association

